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To MVC 
 
The Lagoon is my back yard, I have lived here on the Lagoon for 27 years, 
worked on the pond for many years before that and have enjoyed all the 
recreational amenities the pond provides --swimming,  kayaking, power 
boating, mooring,  as well as the abundant source of quahogs all  those 
years which has provided many meals for our household.   
 
With that background I certainly wouldn't want to see water 
quality deteriorate further. 
 
The real danger to the Lagoon is and has been the development of 
residential properties in the watershed, each with it own private onsite 
septic system, well landscaped with fertilized yard.  Not the boats or the 
boaters. 
 
There are hundreds of pages that could be written on this and associated 
issues.   But let me just say that I see the Safe Harbor proposal as a step in 
the right direction, with the rack storage and a net minus count of hulls in 
the water.  My vote would be to approve the project. 
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